
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 June 13, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Pear Deck Subscription 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of a three-year subscription of the Google Extension platform Pear Deck 
by GoGuardian for $132,600.00. The purchase includes the Pear Deck subscription 
plus LMS Access. 
 
  
RATIONALE:  
 
Pear Deck is a digital tool that allows teachers engagement and graphic control when 
using Google Slides and creating formative assessments for use in our Google 
Classrooms. Beginning in the spring of 2020, teachers utilized many digital platforms to 
support students with online learning. Pear Deck will integrate easily with Google 
Classrooms. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
The funding for this purchase will come from Academic Services Department funds, 
which is supported by any Wayne County Enhancement Millage and any grants 
available from the State of Michigan.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer  
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachment 


